FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act please provide me with the following:

The places where the council has housed people living in temporary accommodation since 1 January 2021

Please do not include the address of the property, just the village, town or city in which they have been accommodated
Leicester City (totally except very rare exception) and Leicestershire (by very rare exception – such as safety or fleeing domestic abuse).
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
